
 
 

OFFICE OF THE 

Vice President​ ​External 
Date​: 10/06/20 
To​: Students’ Union Council  
Re​: Vice President External 2020/21 Report 10/06/20 

 
Dear Council, 
This report will be quite short as I have been on vacation all week. I have had most of 
my work chats and emails muted until Monday. If I didn’t get back to you about 
something last week, please give me a couple days to sort through the backlog. 
 
MLA Meetings 
Joel and I have had a series of excellent meetings with Edmonton-area MLAs, where 
we have had the chance to discuss campus sexual violence, childcare, financial aid, 
institutional funding, the University of Alberta for Tomorrow, and Alberta 2030. Our 
conversations have been productive and I am looking forward to working with these 
MLAs and others throughout the year. 
 
A Week in the Life 
What is a work week like for an exec? In case you’ve ever wondered, check out my 
calendar from the week before last here. A typical meeting requires about as much time 
for prep and follow-up as it does for the event itself, and of course there is all kinds of 
random unscheduled stuff happening that fills the gaps up pretty quick. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
University of Alberta Students’ Union Vice President External 
Rowan Ley 
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